
“How Do You Explain Knowledge
of  Past  Lives  Unless  It’s
True?”
On the History Channel I saw a program on reincarnation, in
which a woman named “Jenny Cockel” had memories of being in
Ireland. She remembered facts about her previous life, such as
the name of her eight children. She drew the correct map of
her childhood town, gave an accurate description of her house
etc. These things were later found to be true. How can a woman
remember the name of her 8 children, the place where she
lived, what was in their house (two oval-shaped photos, one of
her and a child and the other of a soldier) this accurately?
Is there any other proof of people more solid than this of
people remembering their past life? Her past life son says
what she says is exactly correct, and only she could know it.
Please see this program on the History Channel. Please tell me
something  about  other  solid  experiences  that  support
reincarnation.

Since the Bible’s teachings do not allow for reincarnation to
be true (“It is appointed unto man to die once, and after that
comes judgement,” Hebrews 9:27), we believe that the type of
information given to people like Jenny Cockel is the result of
the deception of demons. These fallen, sinful beings have been
around people since Adam and Eve. They know all kinds of
information not available to people naturally, and they will
feed this information to those open to believing it.

This is similar to the stage “psychics” who have their shills
circulate among the audience, picking up information that the
“psychic” would never know on his own, and then this outside
information  is  fed  to  the  performer  via  a  small  earpiece
receiver. When he reveals it publically, people are impressed
with his “supernatural” knowledge.

https://probe.org/how-do-you-explain-knowledge-of-past-lives-unless-its-true/
https://probe.org/how-do-you-explain-knowledge-of-past-lives-unless-its-true/
https://probe.org/how-do-you-explain-knowledge-of-past-lives-unless-its-true/


Demons have no trouble knowing geography to be able to feed
someone specific map information, nor do they have trouble
collecting  genealogical  information  on  a  family,  or
descriptions of physical artifacts, to feed someone. (Demons
are sneaky. They can’t read minds, but being spirits, they can
speak in ways that we think it’s our own thoughts. That’s what
I mean by “feeding.”)

(For a purely natural explanation, it’s also possible that
people gained information from reading books and other sources
that they forgot about.)

I hope this helps.
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